
I STRONGLY OPPOSE
Fifty pages of micromanaged requirements that are impossible to reach the goal of zero emission gases. A disaster to the economy 
throwing money into an impossible project. HB 2021A appropriates $50,000,000 out of the General Fund and for what? It won't 
improve the environment one bit, but it will make Oregonians distrust the legislature even more than they do now.


